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ITEM 7.01         REGULATION FD DISCLOSURE 
 
         In light of recent events surrounding Lehman Brothers Holdings Inc. 
(Lehman) and American International Group, Inc. (AIG), Reinsurance Group of 
America, Incorporated (RGA) is providing its exposure to each of these 
companies as of September 16, 2008. 
 
         RGA currently owns Lehman's senior and subordinated notes and 
preferred securities. These securities are classified as available-for-sale on 
the Company's balance sheet. RGA's investment in the senior notes totals 
approximately $9.9 million at amortized cost. These notes have recently traded 
at approximately 30-33 percent of par value. RGA's investment in the 
subordinated notes totals approximately $12.0 million, and its investment in 
the preferred securities totals approximately $8.5 million, on an amortized 
cost basis. These securities have recently traded at less than 4 percent of 
par value. In addition, the Company's funds withheld portfolio includes 
approximately $1.4 million in preferred Lehman securities. Securities held in 
the Company's funds withheld portfolio are not legally owned by RGA, but the 
investment performance of those securities affects RGA's investment income. 
 
         RGA currently owns senior and subordinated notes of AIG and several 
of its subsidiaries. Theses securities are classified as available-for-sale on 
the Company's balance sheet. RGA's investment in senior notes totals 
approximately $31.4 million at amortized cost. These notes have recently 
traded at 52-60 percent of par value. RGA's investment in the subordinated 
securities totals approximately $24.5 million at amortized cost. These 
securities have recently traded at approximately 21-29 percent of par value. 
In addition, the Company's funds withheld portfolio includes approximately 
$5.8 million in subordinated AIG securities. The trading values indicated 
above were prior to the U.S. government's announcement that the Federal 
Reserve will provide AIG with a 2-year $85 billion credit facility. 
 
         The Company continually evaluates all of its investment holdings for 
other-than-temporary impairments of value, and an impairment charge relative 
to some or all of the securities noted above is likely to be included in RGA's 
third quarter results of operations. However, any such charge is not expected 
to have a material adverse effect on the Company's financial condition or 
liquidity. 
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